
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

For more information contact:
Mike Ferger, Operations Forestry Supervisor
(608) 364-2929

Spring Tree Planting

The City of Beloit Department of Public Works Forestry Operation is currently
accepting requests for terrace trees to be planted this spring.

Trees will be offered on a first-come/first served basis to City of Beloit
residents. The terrace tree species selection will be determined by the City
Forestry Supervisor while taking into account the size of the terrace, presence of
utilities and exotic invasive insects. This offer is good through April 30, 2012.

To receive a “free” terrace tree or if you have any questions, please call the
Department of Public Works Operations at 608-364-2929.
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